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                                                                                                                   20th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

10 YEAR ANNIVERSARY 

 

Many of you will be aware that September 2024 marks a fabulous 10 years since Bourne 

Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy first opened. 

 

We plan to mark the start of what we expect to be another fantastic year by having an 

updated whole school photograph taken.  This has been provisionally booked for the end 

of September 2024. 

 

Later on in the year we hope to celebrate with our whole school community as part of the 

PTFA summer fayre which we anticipate will take place in June 2025. 

 

Further details of both events will follow in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

CEO/Executive Headteacher 


